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 Tempest are in school on Wednesday 

8
th
 February to take full class 

photographs for each year group.  

Please remember to come to school 

neat and tidy! 

Please have a look at our e-safety presentations on our website (www.olsa.org.uk). These 

can be found under ‘Information and then ICT Safeguarding’. There are 2 separate 

presentations; one which is suitable for year 1-3 and one which is aimed at years 4-6.  

We implore parents to support us with our e-safety education and watch these presentations 

with your children as it is a collective responsibility to educate our children on appropriate 

internet use.  

Please support us to keep your children safe online!! 

Can we please remind parents that parking is NOT 

permitted in the school lane. Parents should not use 

the staff car park either.  Staff need to gain access to 

school from 7.30am so we ask that all parents are 

respectful of this.  We have an arrangement with 

traffic inspectors that parents can park in the 

surrounding permit only streets during normal pick up 

and drop off times. 

 

Our clubs are continuing this week as below.  Please 

ensure children are collected promptly at the end of the 

sessions.  Thank you. 

Monday: Cookery, Craft, Reading 

Tuesday: Drama, Newspaper 

Wednesday: Y6 Maths, Y2-Y5 Maths & Literacy, Aspire 

Thursday: Netball, Reading 

 

The Friends of Summerhill need your help!  There is 

an opportunity to obtain funding to improve 

Summerhill Park, particularly the foot path and 

lighting.  All you need to do is go online and vote for 

this project.  Here’s how: 

1. Visit http://www.yhn.org.uk/schemes/ 

2. You need to vote for 5 projects in each 

category – please be sure to include the 

“Improve Lighting in Summerhill Park” 

option in the medium category. 

3. Fill in the brief form and press submit. 

The closing date is 20
th
 February and your vote will 

only be registered if you indicate that you live in a 

Your Homes Newcastle property.  Please give The 

Friends your support and help improve our local 

area. 

We are looking forward to 

welcoming all children (and staff) 

into school dressed as their 

favourite literary character on World 

Book Day.  As always there will be 

lots of prizes and fun activities for 

the children to take part in.  We 

hope that, with your continued 

support, it will once again be a 

huge success!  

 

 Thank you for everyone’s kind 

donations.  

We were able to present the Youth 

Ministry Team with a cheque for £73. 

http://www.yhn.org.uk/schemes/

